
                                                                      
6th December 2018 

 
 

F2Trip to Light Cinema in New BrightonWednesday 19th December 2018 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

A visit has been arranged for F2 to go to the Light Cinema to watch The Grinch which 
has a ‘PG’ rating.  If you object to your child watching this, please inform school 
before the trip otherwise we will presume you give us parental permission for your 
child to attend.  
 

The cost of the trip amounts to over £8.00 per child for transport and entrance, so we 
are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per child.  The Governing Body 
subsidise or pay for school trips as much as possible. ParentPay is now the preferred 
payment method where you can pay by instalments, please see separate letter.   
  

We will be leaving promptly at 9.00 am, so please unsure your child is in school for 
8.45 am as we cannot wait for any late children. We will be returning in time for 
normal lunchtime arrangements. 
 

Also, as this is Christmas Lunch day, children are required to wear non-uniform 
including a Christmas jumper/top, but must have sensible shoes and a showerproof 
coat. 
 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable morning out and many thanks for your 
support.  Please complete the attached pro forma and return it to the class teacher as 
soon as possible to help with the smooth organisation of this trip. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Butterfield, Mrs Delisle, Mrs Evans, 

 Mrs Shillcock, Mrs Morris & Mrs Muspratt 

Class Teachers 
 

 

 

SOMERVILLE  PRIMARY  SCHOOLF2 – Cinema – Wednesday 19th December 2018 
 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………..……..……… Class: …….…………….. 
 

Emergency No’s: ………………………………….………………………………………….. 
 

 £5 or £……… voluntary contribution enclosed 
 

 £5 or £……… voluntary contribution paid on-line via ParentPay 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………..……………………… Parent/Carer 
 

Please return to school as soon as possible, thank you. 


